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Heller, Reed Hold Press Conference to Urge House of Representatives to Pass Unemployment Insurance Bill
(Washington, D.C.) – Yesterday, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) joined Senator Jack Reed (D-RI) at a press conference to urge the House of Representatives to pass their bipartisan legislation to reauthorize emergency unemployment insurance benefits for five months.
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Background:

The press conference was held 25 days after the U.S. Senate passed bipartisan legislation authored by U.S. Senators Jack Reed (D-RI) and Sen. Dean Heller (R-NV) to reauthorize emergency UI benefits for 5 months.  
The Reed-Heller bill was cosponsored by Senators Susan Collins (R-ME), Jeff Merkley (D-OR), Rob Portman (R-OH), Cory Booker (D-NJ), Lisa Murkowski (R-AK), Sherrod Brown (D-OH), Mark Kirk (R-IL), and Dick Durbin (D-IL), and, if passed by the House, is expected to provide assistance for more than 2.79 million eligible Americans, including 12,000 Rhode Islanders and over 34,000 Nevadans.

It has been 125 days since UI benefits were cutoff on December 28, 2013 when Congress failed to reauthorize the Emergency Unemployment Compensation program and 1.3 million Americans lost access to their unemployment insurance.  Since that time, the number of American job seekers who have exhausted their benefits and had this critical emergency UI safety net cut has doubled.  As of today, nearly 2.6 million Americans have been cut off.  
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